Subject: Welcome to the Parent Council!
Dear Parents and Guardians,
We hope this email finds you well. Our names are Jacqueline and Lorraine and we are happy to introduce ourselves as the new interim co-Chairs of the Parent Council at Colquhoun Park Primary School & Early Years Centre.
The Parent Council plays a vital role in fostering a strong partnership between home and school, ensuring that the voices of parents are heard and considered in the decision-making process. Our goal is to create a supportive and inclusive environment where parents/carers can feel comfortable sharing their views and contributing to the school community.
ASDA Cashpot for Schools
We have recently signed up to the ASDA Cashpot for Schools. ASDA are donating £50 to start us off, £1 for everyone who signs up to our school then 0.5% of your total spend into the schools cashpot! This is separate from the cashpot you accrue yourself!
All you have to do is select our school from the search list (school postcode is G61 1HD) when you go onto the ASDA rewards app. This event is running until 30th November!
AGM Meeting
Upon reviewing our constitution which was last agreed several years ago & having many of our children go through the Early Years Centre before attending the school, we thought it would be beneficial to have representation of our nursery parents on the group. We warmly invite you to join us at our next meeting on Tuesday 17th September; 6.30pm in the school hall.
We already have some exciting plans for this year within the school, including discos, gardening days, Christmas & summer fayre and hopefully more to raise funds for the school & nursery. 
Your involvement and feedback are crucial to our success, whether you have a few hours to spare or can contribute regularly, your involvement is highly valued. If you have any questions or suggestions, please do not hesitate to reach out to us at parentcouncilcpps@gmail.com. Together, we can make a positive impact on our children’s education and experience at Colquhoun Park Primary School & Early Years Centre.
Warm regards
Jacqueline & Lorraine

